
Community  Service  Committee
Meeting

The Victory Lodge 1725 Community Service Committee will hold a
meeting  immediately  following  the  regular  lodge  business
meeting this Thursday, April 18th, 2019.

Anyone who is interested in getting involved with one of our
lodge’s community service projects is welcome and encouraged
to attend.

Please contact Helena Thornton at rs@vl1725.org if you have
any questions!
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